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Medic Vision Limited (MVH) appoints Non-Executive Director to the Board

Medic Vision Limited (soon to be renamed Motopia) is delighted to announce the appointment of
Mr. Matthew Gerard as Non-Executive Director to the Board.

Mr. Matthew Gerard is currently the Chairman of the Snapdragon Group of Companies which is
involved in various businesses including the marketing and distribution of household products,
online retailing and other investments. Prior to this position, Mr. Gerard was the Executive
Chairman & CEO of the Mistral Group of Companies, one of Australia’s leading marketers and
distributors of household appliances, homewares and electronic products. Mr. Gerard relocated the
Mistral business from Melbourne to Hong Kong in 2007 where he was the sole architect of the
company’s new and successful business model in Asia, the United Kingdom and the USA for the last
2 years.

Mr. Jitto Arulampalam, Executive Chairman (MVH) states “I am both delighted and excited that
Matthew has agreed to be part of the MVH Board as his international experience and diverse
network will make a significant contribution to the future direction of the company. Attracting
someone of the calibre of Matthew is a coup for MVH and is a further testament to the tremendous
progress the company has made in the last 12 months.”
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